

# 2020-2021学年河北省唐山市滦州市八年级(上)期末 试卷

		<b>3</b>	连 语	
注	:满分为95分。			
_	、单项选择(共10小	题,每小题1分,计	10分)	
1.	The boy is very lazy.	Hewashes his	shoes.	
	A. always	B. usually	C. hardly ever	D. often
2.	I'm so hungry. Can I h	nave to eat?		
	A. anything	B. something	C. everything	D. nothing
3.	Don't take those TV s	hows They're	just for fun.	
	A. loudly	B. clearly	C. seriously	D. quickly
4. I want to watch the weather report on TV. Please th				r me!
	A. turn on	B. turn off	C. turn up	D. turn down
5. I don't know her well we study in the same school.				
	A. so	B. though	C. if	D. when
6.	6. Jenny looks forward toan iPad on her 12th birthday party.			
	A. get	B. getting	C. lose	D. losing
7.	—I think the action m	ovie is great.		
—Oh, I with you. The movie can't be worse.				
	A. fight	B. talk	C. meet	D. disagree
8.	There a game	show on CCTV-3 at e	ight this evening.	
	A. is going to have		B. are going to be	
	C. will have		D. is going to be	
9.	There are too many pe	eople in the hall. We d	lon't have enough	to stand in.
	A. space	B. cover	C. planet	D. environment

D. I don't want to

10. —Ben, can you come to play football with us now?

A. No, I can't B. Yes, please C. I'd love to

—\_\_\_\_, but I have to wash the dishes first.



### 二、完形填空(共1小题,每小题20分,计20分)阅读下面短文,掌握其大意,然后从各小题所给的四个选项中选出最佳选项。

#=	石马	杏	砉	留足	析

•	I	Last spring I took a	walk in a park. In fi	ront of me there (1)	a mum	and her
	daugh	nter. The mother too	ok the little girl by th	ne hand and the girl	held (2)	balloon
	(气球	) in her hand. Sudd	lenly, a light wind ()	风) blew away the b	alloon. I thought she	would
	cry. (3	3) , no	o! The little girl turn	ed around and saw	her balloon (4)	
	up to	the sky. She happil	y shouted out, "Wov	v!"		
	P	At that moment, I th	nink that little girl (5	5) me	something.	
		Гhat night, I got a p	hone call (6)	one of my f	riends. He told me a	n
	unexpected (出乎意料的) thing. At first, I felt angry and wanted to reply to him, "Oh no,				ı no,	
	(7)	should	we do?" But remen	nbering that little gi	rl, I said, "Wow! Tha	t is
	intere	sting! How (8)	I help yo	u?"		
	One thing is for sure! Life is always going to let us (9) unexpected					d
	proble	ems. But we can de	cide how we look at	t them by ourselves.	. We can be angry or	interested.
	So (10	0) you	u meet one of the lif	e's unexpected prob	lems, remember that	little girl's
	word "Wow" always works.					
	(1)	A. is	B. was	C. are	D. were	
	(2)	A. a	B. an	C. the	D. /	
	(3)	A. So	B. And	C. But	D. Or	
	(4)	A. go	B. walk	C. drive	D. send	
	(5)	A. brought	B. took	C. gave	D. taught	
	(6)	A. to	B. for	C. with	D. from	
	(7)	A. where	B. what	C. why	D. who	
	(8)	A. must	B. need	C. can	D. may	
	(9)	A. add	B. miss	C. meet	D. trust	
	(10)	A. when	B. before	C. till	D. because	

## 三、阅读理解(共2小题, 每小题10分, 计20分)阅读A、B两篇材料, 然后从各小题所给的四个选项中选出最佳选项。

12.



Let's Enjoy a Movie: Zooto pia(疯狂动物城)

From a large elephant to a small mouse, animals live happilytogether in Disne y's Zootopia.

Language: English

Running Time: 1 Hour and 30 Minutes

Price: Weekdays—\$ 40; \$ 20( kids under 6)Weekends—\$ 50; \$ 25( kids under 6)

der 6)

I've never thought the movie is so interesting. There are 64 kinds of animals in it.

After watching the movie, I learned more about animals. I would recommend (推荐) this movie to those animal lovers.

I have seen many cartoons of this kind, but the plots (情节) are surprisingly funny. My



brother and I just couldn't help (禁不住) laughing when we watched the movie.

扫码查看解析

—David

This movie is so well made. I went to watch it with my 5—year—old son last Sunday afternoon. I love the beautiful music while my son loves the rabbit police officer Judy very much, It shows that small animals like Judy can also do great job.

—Nancy 根据短文内容, 选择最佳答案. The poster shows that is spoken in the movie. A. English B. French C. Japanese D. Chinese The movie Zootopia may be popular to . D. animal lovers A. plant lovers B. sports lovers C. food lovers David likes this movie because of . A. the 64 kinds of animals B. the funny plots C. the low price D. the beautiful music It cost Nancy and her son to watch the movie last Sunday. B. \$75 C. \$8 A. \$60 D. \$100 What does Judy do in the movie? (5) A. A teacher C. A police officer. D. A writer. B. A nurse

Do you want to know what our life will be like in the future? Let's have a look. You may get a surprise.

You will go to the kitchen when you are hungry. You will give orders to the kitchen robot. The robot will cook the food for you in a few minutes. Then it will bring it to you.

In the kitchen you will find a special food machine. The food machine will tell you what your body needs. It will help you eat healthily. The food machine will be connected with (连接) the kitchen robot. The robot can get messages from the food machine.

After having a meal, you can go to your home office. You will work at home and you don't need to go out to work.

You will have a special information screen. You can get any information on the screen. When you <u>receive</u> a message from a friend, your information screen will be turned on automatically (自动地). Your friend's face appears on the screen. Then you can talk to your friend easily.

- (1) What is the second paragraph (段落) about?
  - A. Healthy food. B. The kitchen robot. C. A nice kitchen.
  - D. A robot which can do homework.
- (2) What will tell you what your body needs?
  - A. The computer. B. The kitchen robot. C. The food machine.
  - D. The information screen.

A. get

(3) What does the underlined word (画线单词) "receive" probably mean?

B. print

- Where can you see your friend's face?
- A. On TV. B. On the wall.
  - B. On the wall. C. On the screen. D. On the Internet.

D. serve

(5) What's the best title for the article?

C. lose



A. A Food Machine. B. Our Life in the Future. C. A Kitchen Robot.

扫码查看解析

D. A Special Information Screen.

### 四、任务型阅读(共1小题,每小题10分, 计10分)阅读短文,并按要求完成31-35题。

14. Parents are the closest people to you in the world. But a lot of students have a problem: they feel they are not as close to their parents as before. They even don't think their parents are fair (公平) to them.

Some students say that their parents often talk a lot but never listen to them. Some say their parents don't allow them to play computer games while their classmates are doing it. These things make them very unhappy. Some students even leave home because they are afraid to tell their parents when they do something wrong. They usually think running away is the only choice (选择).

In fact, there is always a way to solve the problem. Here are some ideas:

Find a good time to talk with your parents. Don't be afraid to tell them your feelings.

Get help from your good friends or teachers.

15.

16.

Keep a diary to help you understand more about yourself and your feelings.

Show your parents you are growing up. Then they will learn you are not a small child any more.

more.		
(1)、(2)题判断正误("T的分子译成汉语.	"表示正确, "F"表示错误);33、34题	简略回答问题;35题将文中画线
(1)A lot of students' prol	blem is they live too far from their par	rents
(2)Running away is the	best choice for the students when they	y do something wrong.
(3)Some students are un	happy because they can't play	as others.
(4)It helps you understan	nd more about yourself and your feeli	ngs to
词语运用(共5小题,	每小题1.5分, 计15分) 根据句子法	意思和所给提示写出空缺处词语
E确形式。		
I w	where that sound is coming from.	
Chinaga h	the Creet Well long age	
Chinese b	the Great Wall long ago.	



17.	A dictionary is much	(expensive) than a story—book.
18.	Don't go out, Lucy. It's snowing	(heavy) outside.
	The book is interesting. Do you know who is the 根据句意,用所给单词、短语的正确形式块	
۷0.	play a part, prepare for, med	dicine, feel like, meaningless
小是确,	(5)The school art festival is coming. All the stu 基础写作 (包括A、B两部分, A部分10分,	the top of the hill.  t we should use it rightly.
22.	be, I, an, want, engineer, to	
23.	everything, did, carefully, Karen	
24.	best, what, is, supermarket, the	



25. blender, into, the, pour, milk, the

扫码查看解析

### 八、书面表达 (15分)

- 26. 现代生活变化飞快,日新月异. 你对未来的生活有怎样预想呢?请以My life in ten years 为题写一篇短文, 畅想自己的未来生活. 内容包括:
  - 1. What will you be?
  - 2. Where will you live?
  - 3. What will you do in your in your free time?

My life in ten years